
 
4th Grade Weekly Notes 

Mrs. Kleb 
February 16, 2024 

Greetings, 
             The science fair projects are moving along.  The next step, the photos and conclusion 
paragraph, is due Friday, February 23.  I understand that some experiments take a little longer 
to get result from, so if you need an extension for this part, let me know, and I will see what I 
can do.  Remember, I take off one point for each day the different steps are late.  There is a 
schedule in their folders. 
 Re-enrolment began January 1.  The registration fee for January is $600.   

Summer camp enrollment is for up to 4th grade.  Sign up should start on January 15. 
           I am sure it is no secret that we have been holding an annual Eagle fund.  We are 
excited that many families have participated in this year's campaign. Our goal is $50,000, and 
our desire is to have 100% participation at whichever level makes sense for our community's 
families. When an entire class donates to the Eagle Fund, the class will receive a free dress 
day.  If each family just donates $10, we will be able to get our free dress day!  When the school 
reaches $50,000, we will not have school on March 8, 2023. We have achieved our goal of 
$50,000 and will be given March 8 off!  One extra day of Spring Break!  We invite you to 
continue to donate so we can also earn a free dress day for our class!   
        March 3- 4th grade choir sings 
 
Reading- We are continuing to read The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe, but we will finish it 
this week.  There will be a final quiz on chapters 14-17 on Friday, February 23. 
English-  We finished chapter 9 this week.  We will begin chapter 10 on contractions.  We will 
also start another fable in classical composition.  The rewrite of the fable will need to include 
dialogue so they can practice writing dialogue in a story.   
Math- We had a test on division with a remainder on Friday.  Next week we will review 
multiplication with multiple digit numbers, and the start learning long division.  There will not 
be a test on long division this week.  The test will be the next Friday on March 1. 
Latin- The next lesson, lesson 13, is a review on lessons 1-11.  There will be a test on lessons 1-
11 on Friday, March 1. 
Science- We have been studying the solar system.  We have learned about the sun and all the 
terrestrial planets.  Next week we will be learning about all the gaseous planets. 
History- We will be reading about multiple people Mary Queen of Scotts. We will also read 
about Kepler and Tycho Brahe, famous astronomers.  There will not be any assignments for 
these people. 
Religion- We will read about Christ going before Pilot and The Savior Condemned. 
 
   



Dates to Remember 
February 19 - Presidents Day 
March 3 - 4th grade choir sings 
March 5 - Science fair projects are due 
March 8 - Free day off for reaching our goal for the Eagle Fund! 
March 11-15 - Spring Break 
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